APRIL 2022 NEWSLETTER

Happy Easter, Happy Passover and Happy Spring!

Bloom Floralscapes has activated the sprinklers to check on their condition and possible necessary
repairs. Bloom has also begun regular weekly maintenance per their contract. The irrigation system
will be turned on for the season in the next week or so. The Board has scheduled a walk-through with
a Bloom representative for May 10. Several known problem areas were discussed. Let's hope that
there is no more need for snowplowing this season.

Fielding Tree Care completed a major winter trim of many trees in the neighborhood in mid-March.

The Board is still seeking a contractor to replace the damaged retaining wall in the east end of the
neighborhood.

The Board met with two representatives of the stormwater authority about drainage issues on both the
west end and east end. A couple of minor projects will be undertaken this spring to help drainage flow.

As the season changes, it's time for a security reminder: Don't forget to close your garage door and
lock your doors.

The next Board meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 10, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. at Sandy Robbins'
house, including the Bloom walk-through. As always, if you wish to attend, please check with Saxony
manager, Dave Littler, to be notified in case there is a change in the schedule.

http://www.peaktopeakmgt.com/pages/associations/saxony/index/html

Your Saxony Board,

Dennis, Sandy and Barb
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